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On	the	13th	anniversary	of	the	enactment	of	the	Site	Remediation	Reform	Act,	the
New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	(NJDEP)	Site	Remediation	&
Waste	Management	Program	is	please	to	announce	the	posting	of	a	new
DataMiner	Report,	entitled	"Attachments	available	in	Site	Remediation."	This	new
report	is	available	in	the	general	section	of	the	Site	Remediation	category	and
allows	users	to	download	all	electronic	documents	identified	as	a	public	record.
Currently	over	375,000	electronic	documents	have	been	marked	as	a	public
record,	and	this	work	is	ongoing.	This	report	will	assist	prospective	purchasers,
homeowners,	attorneys,	remediating	parties,	and	LSRPs	in	getting	the	information
they	need	electronically.	This	will	also	significantly	reduce	the	number	of	OPRA
requests	received.

Questions	regarding	DataMiner	Reports	should	be	directed	to	the	Bureau	of
Information	Systems	at	609-292-9418.

The	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	is	dedicated	to
protecting	New	Jersey's	environment	and	public	health.	The	agency	prioritizes
addressing	climate	change,	protecting	New	Jersey's	water,	revitalizing	its
communities	and	managing	and	promoting	its	natural	and	historic	resources.

For	the	most	recent	information,	follow	the	DEP	on	Twitter	@NewJerseyDEP,
Facebook	@newjerseydep,	Instagram	@nj.dep,	and	LinkedIn	@newjerseydep,	or
visit	www.nj.gov/dep.
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